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Non Residential Garbage Pickup – Town of Marion 
 
The Town of Marion is pleased to offer the following option for your commercial solid waste disposal needs.  
Although we have historically concentrated on residential solid waste disposal, in recent years we have 
expanded our services to include light commercial solid waste disposal.  This service in not mandatory for 
businesses, but is an alternative should you want to take advantage of it. If you choose this service, it can be 
added to your current water/sewer bill as a separate line item, or as a separate bill entirely. Commercial waste 
pickup by the Town of Marion is governed by the following conditions 
 

‐ Basic commercial garbage pickup will be $65.00 per month, serviced weekly. 
‐ This will be for two 40 gallon containers, which must be provided by the customer. 
‐ Each additional 40 gallon container will be $20 each, up to a maximum of five containers. 
‐ All garbage must be bagged appropriately before placing inside the container.  No "loose" trash. 
‐ No liquids or grease will be permitted. Any business generating these types of solid waste must 

make other arrangements for that particular waste 
‐ If a business would have the need for more than five containers, this will be handled at the Town 

Managers discretion on a case by case basis.  
‐ This service does not include junk or brush removal. 

This is for curb side service.  The business will be required to put the cans at the curb no earlier than 6 pm on 
the day prior to pick up, and no later than 7:30 am the day of pick up.  Once you confirm the service award, we 
will figure out what day the locations route is, and the best curb location to put the cans.  Cans must be removed 
from the curb within 24 hours of the pickup date. 

If you are interested in this service, or have any questions concerning this offer, please contact Bill Rush at 276-
378-5019. 

Thank you for all your businesses do for the Town of Marion!! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


